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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 1:06 PM
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2012-00221 - Kentucky Utilities rate adjustment

Dear Ms. Baker: 
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities Co. Your comments 
will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For your reference, the 
case number in this matter is 2012‐00221. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so 
that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 
 
Thank you again for your interest. 
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
502‐564‐3940 x208   cell:502‐330‐5981 
 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer  
Sent: Sunday, July 15, 2012 5:01 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: KENTUCKY UTILITIES PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 
 

 
-------------------------------------------  
From: Pam Baker[S ]  
Sent: Sunday, July 15, 2012 5:01:02 PM  
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry; PSC - Public Information Officer  
Subject: KENTUCKY UTILITIES PROPOSED RATE INCREASE  
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2228 Cornerstone Drive 

Lexington, KY  40509 
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Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

  

RE:  KENTUCKY UTILITIES 

       PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 

  

I am a Kentucky Utilities customer & am writing to express my strong objection to ANY rate increase 
requested by KU.  There is absolutely NO justification for this rate increase for KU customers. 

The prices of coal (from which this electricity is made) have continued to drop, so KU can’t even prove 
that it is costing them MORE to produce the electricity they are generating.  I seriously doubt they are 
granting their own employees wage increases as well.   

  

Like so many other Americans, I have not received EVEN A COST OF LIVING RAISE in the past 3-4 
years.  As consumers, we have had to learn to economize and survive on less and it is time utility 
companies e.g. KU learned to do likewise. 

  

KU’s request for a rate increase is untimely and UNMERITED. 

Please deny this request for a rate increase! 

  

Very Sincerely Yours 

 

Pam Baker 

 

 




